
 

Pagbilao Energy Corporation 
25th Floor W Fifth Avenue Building, 5th Avenue 
Bonifacio Global City Taguig City, Metro Manila 

T  +632  8552 8000  |   F  +632  8828  8000 

 
August 11, 2025 
 
 
RE: New Guidelines – PEC Suppliers Invoice Submissions 
 
 
Dear Valued Supplier, 
 
 
In relation to the turnover of administrative services for Pagbilao Energy Corporation from 
TeaM Energy Corporation to Therma Luzon, Inc., please be advised that effective August 15, 
2025, all valid invoices (original hardcopies and soft copies) must be submitted with the 
corresponding reference numbers to any of the designated ICS document receiver sites listed 
below: 

 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in following these updated submission guidelines to ensure 
smooth processing of your invoices. 
 
Thank you for your attention and continued partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Taryn F. Uberita 
Senior Manager, Accounts Payable 
 


